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Across

3 The _____ conveys 
God's truth (5)

7 Jesus Christ is the 
founder of the 
________ Church 
(8)

9 Crime posted on the 
cross of Jesus, 
"King of the ____" 
(4)

13 Jewish commander 
who later became a 
Roman citizen and 
wrote about the 
historical Jesus (8)

14 A story that uses 
easily understood 
symbols and life 
occurrences and 
ends with a 
surprising lesson (7)

15 The second stage of 
Gospel formation is 
referred to as ____ 
tradition (4)

18 Roman prefect of 
the region at the 
time of Jesus' death 
(13)

19 Evangelist who 
focused on Mary 
more than the other 
Gospel writers (4)

20 Jesus could forgive 
____ (4)

22 Jesus' followers 
believed him to be 
the _______ (7)

23 Means "certainly" 
(4)

24 The ruler in 
Palestine at the time 
Jesus was born was 
King _____ (5)

25 St. ______ Martyr 
was a Christian 
apologist who 
explained that Jesus 
fulfilled the Old 

Testament 
prophecies about the 
Messiah (6)

Down

1 The moment God 
became man and 
took on human flesh 
(11)

2 Aramaic term for 
"Dad" (4)

4 Birthplace of Jesus 
(9)

5 St. Paul said "God 
sent his Son to this 
world in the fullness 
of ____" (4)

6 The ___________ 
sense allows you to 

understand events of 
Scripture more 
profoundly as they 
relate to Christ (11)

8 Jesus sent his 
__________ to 
sustain the Church 
and help her to grow 
(10)

10 Roman biographer 
who wrote "Lives of 
the Caesars" (9)

11 Apostle who probed 
Jesus' wounds to 
prove that he 
actually rose from 
the dead (6)

12 The angel who told 
Mary that she would 
bear a son, named 
Jesus (7)

16 The Good News 
was preached by 
Jesus and 
proclaimed by the 
________ (8)

17 The first Christian 
martyr (7)

21 Emperor who 
blamed Christians 
for the "Great Fire" 
on Rome (4)


